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Special HCSD Board Meeting - Scheduled for Wednesday,
August 5th at 5:00 PM
As a follow-up to the July 2nd Board Meeting, staff will meet with the Trustees to give an update on
plans for Back to School for All and Remote School. The meeting is open to the public and will take
place via Zoom. The Zoom meeting address and agenda will be forthcoming.

Link to July 2nd Board Meeting Recording and Survey
Reminder
Please click here for the link to the audio recording of the July 2nd Special Board Meeting

If you have not yet had the opportunity, please complete this very brief survey (linked here). The
results of this survey will give us a rough idea of what fraction of our student population plans to
return to our campuses in the fall.

We know that many families are waiting to hear more details about our in-person and remote models,
before making a commitment. We fully understand this. We are working to develop as many details as
possible for each plan.

The emphasis at the July 2nd Board Meeting focused on the details for the Return to School for All
model as that was the directive given by the Board of Trustees at the June 23rd Board Meeting. We are
continuing to re�ne this model while also developing detailed plans for Remote School. Please be
patient as we work through the details of each plan. 

In summary, the results of the brief survey linked above will help us determine class numbers and class
con�gurations in the fall.

Once we hear from families we will look at class sizes and con�guration for each school site.
We will then work to further develop details for Return to School for All and Remote School and
will then send this information to parents asking for a commitment to either program.
Please rest assured that we will share as many details as possible for both the Return to School
for All Plan and for Remote School, once those details have been ironed out in the coming
week(s).

https://www.hcsdk8.org/Page/48
https://forms.gle/8WdAHmPMSpWxZRAX6


New Start Date for Students: Monday, August 24, 2020

We are de�nitely aware of the very strong likelihood that we will move all students to Distance
Learning some time during the upcoming school year depending on the trajectory of the
pandemic. We are also preparing for this likelihood.

Thank you for your patience and understanding.

Sincerely,
Louann Carlomagno Ed.D,
Superintendent
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